
 

Parents  
learn  
music 

 

We are a group of 25 parents from the Lower North 
Shore that have recently formed a Community Band.  
We aim to give adults a chance to learn to play a 
musical instrument in a fun, friendly environment.  
 

We rehearse together on Thursdays at 7:30-8:30pm at 
Cammeray Public School. We are launching a beginner 
stream in April for brand new starters. You don’t need 
any previous musical experience, you just need to be 
willing to give it a go. 
 

We are holding an Open Evening on Thursday 30th 
March at 6:30-8pm in Cammeray Public School Hall for 
adults interested in learning a musical instrument. We 
can provide lots of help to get you started, and advise 
you on instrument choice. 
 

To find out more, ring Michelle on 0411 733 206 or 
email mburton1970@yahoo.co.uk.... Or just come 
along on 30th March. 
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